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THFRDIFY, BEEWVVW-LET,

During summer break, August 24" to September 25%, you can contact the International Student Support
Desk by email (can be sent anytime, but will be answered during office hours on Tuesdays and Fridays) or
telephone from 12-14 o'clock on Tuesdays and Fridays excluding September 227,

From September 14" to September 18, the International Student Support Desk will be closed.

From September 28%", you can contact the International Student Support Desk by email (can be sent
anytime, but will be answered during office hours on Tuesdays and Fridays) or telephone from 12-14
o'clock Monday-Friday excluding holidays.

We apologize for the inconvenience.
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